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Jack Turner 

Senior Environmental Assessment Officer 

Energy Resource Assessments 

Dept of Planning, Industry and Environment 

4 Parramatta Square, NSW 2150 

 

Emailed: via Planning Portal  
 

6 October 2021

Our ref: DOC21/870647 

Your ref:  MP07_0-084-Mod-2

 

Subject: Eraring Power Station – Ash Dam Expansion – MP07-0084-MOD 2 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide advice on the above matter. This is a response from the NSW 

Department of Regional NSW – Mining, Exploration and Geoscience (MEG) – Geological Survey of NSW 

(GSNSW). 

MEG is responsible for providing strategic advice relating to the current and potential future uses of 
land in NSW pursuant to the State Environmental Planning Policy (Mining, Petroleum Production 
and Extractive Industries) 2007 and the Environmental Planning & Assessment Act 1979. Our role 
is to ensure that proposals do not unnecessarily preclude access to known resources or 
exploration for future resource discovery and extraction.  
 
MEG has reviewed the Modification Report and has no resource sterilisation concerns regarding this 
modification.  
 
Queries regarding the above information should be directed to the MEG - Land Use team at 
landuse.minerals@geoscience.nsw.gov.au. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Steven Palmer 

Manager, Land Use Assessment 

Geological Survey of NSW – Mining, Exploration and Geoscience. 
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